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SPREAD THE WORD!
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"forward to a friend" feature
of this newsletter to help us
spread the word about how
the Fairfield County
Foundation is building a legacy
for our community.

GRANT DEADLINES

To learn more about our new
grant process and timelines, 
please visit the Grants page
on our website.
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A Message From the Director 
 
Dear Friends of the Foundation,

Spring is just around the corner, which means many important
deadlines at the Foundation. All scholarship applications are due on
March 12th this year. Please note the earlier deadline and make sure
you get all of your recommendations and applications submitted on
time.  In addition, applications for the first grant cycle of 2018 were
due on February 12th. The Grant Committee will be reviewing
applications and making their recommendations to the Board of
Trustees for approval on March 15th. 

In this edition of the newsletter, we are sharing information about a
grant we recently awarded to the Fairfield County Strings &
Keyboard organization to help them start a lending library. 

As always, we are incredibly grateful to our donors and supporters
throughout Fairfield County who help make these projects and
programs possible.

Amy Eyman
Executive Director

Scholarship Application DEADLINE
MARCH 12th!

 
The scholarship application for the 2018-2019 school year is due on
March 12th, nearly one month earlier than in previous years! In
addition, this year only TWO letters of reference are required. We
encourage applicants to give references enough time to upload their
letters online before the March 12, 2018 deadline. 

Current college students as well as high school seniors are
encouraged to apply. Our simple, general application will
automatically narrow down the scholarships that each student is
eligible for as well as suggest those that may require more
information. 

We have compiled a list of frequently asked questions that we
recommend students review prior to submitting their application. 

Don't miss out on your chance to be awarded one of over 80
scholarships given anually!
 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001OajPPdYLLwY7ZM3FXGX1yckElfnD7_4pzT-nqntqLEeYdC2JZrBRkjH-lCoBfRNGuBD3BwVpAYROxMPq-ikSsTPpmM59Be68zmBU0DeqiR0SIm6gEHRYoVU6r699xZ3ym16IrgfCtOujJwIz46iv-biYgk9WZ0sDOy1X614w1pQLT6gO4laS7dptI-K8yAfziOki8z-QnpLICAQzdhBKKg==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001OajPPdYLLwY7ZM3FXGX1yckElfnD7_4pzT-nqntqLEeYdC2JZrBRkr5Ekqs0lP4PJ_4o8s0KYPH2oGGWZxLP25ODqOsB0TaovVZU6fZYttK_iFn0xyZWbOCO12dvrAjC2FcR60RCHIK5_KMx-_cvuOyFU5rbkRbMWsSPufZuD45vIVUM-rH9w8hyhKWqB9bIufofPwLclKmFLEfNFKL-MD1cBZBWMfIlAE3icZB8hy6FfvOdDzQWAUZVLbMPAw5KPzZGylbhU_yyoOub-3Ca61oOJnFwJjno&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001OajPPdYLLwY7ZM3FXGX1yckElfnD7_4pzT-nqntqLEeYdC2JZrBRkozsEM-JghjpK4glUcJaQ5DvEzoL-etOKpyitThv1OALzK2lmlJbzkjZJZK62Q_AvvafCinAQDNEMZTlazq81sApLfAx4X-T1sgZELjR_en1YdfRQEWwAP12j4qvNlFRG-KuESlNGCitKjgylOse1vqtENd3Qu_7fetPl5OSZ-hreyHrFEBN76M=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001OajPPdYLLwY7ZM3FXGX1yckElfnD7_4pzT-nqntqLEeYdC2JZrBRkiHDohsw7sI9Kp-QQbWNXK5dZ9dnSjBMpYjWq646x8bNy2AnW-eiSx0ph-HcwVVwqSQAN4erxvv8T1vPcr4_NH-4bF52qao3ao9-wooDGY1tmk-5vBsZQkbpTq4Mo3yU9SxgMZliITuTC_zNalvwAqRm4WSFsq77yWT9GzdCVezNUmDDf_Gc0__bSwyIyK8VV9BeQU5GjyBL&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001OajPPdYLLwY7ZM3FXGX1yckElfnD7_4pzT-nqntqLEeYdC2JZrBRkozsEM-JghjpK4glUcJaQ5DvEzoL-etOKpyitThv1OALzK2lmlJbzkjZJZK62Q_AvvafCinAQDNEMZTlazq81sApLfAx4X-T1sgZELjR_en1YdfRQEWwAP12j4qvNlFRG-KuESlNGCitKjgylOse1vqtENd3Qu_7fetPl5OSZ-hreyHrFEBN76M=&c=&ch=
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Foundation Awards Grant to
Fairfield County Strings &
Keyboards

The Fairfield County Foundation recently awarded a grant in the
amount of $4,565 from the Janet S. Crist Fund to Fairfield County
Strings & Keyboards. The funds were used to purchase sheet music
as well as organization and storage systems to start a sheet music
library that will serve as a lending library for public use.  At present,
approximately 700 different titles of music are available in the
library. 

"We are grateful for the vote of confidence, not just the funding
associated with this grant from the Fairfield County
Foundation," said Mary Ann Theller, Founder of Fairfield County
Strings & Keyboards. "It has been exciting to see this major goal
and significant project come to fruition with your help."
 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001OajPPdYLLwY7ZM3FXGX1yckElfnD7_4pzT-nqntqLEeYdC2JZrBRkq8X0yVH0A1svBtQ1iboB52XJ5aKaJGMrv8pNYwiAYZ1Q4rLcU6yyrdza97Pv67SmzYw6TfM6PpRPADSyxNr2sMmhLR4eXzzvFivHKnihwVjvNhLpXcuBs7xqkZfUJSQKOp1eozdnGcZ&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001OajPPdYLLwY7ZM3FXGX1yckElfnD7_4pzT-nqntqLEeYdC2JZrBRksgciaSYJU32y5nVVvu-b1pDRePb74hkpgL9YHDHa5dQKXAkoCTwEBqBE3BRCK3dyuEX_TtrGnweNeSgHCYqlwIjzAAK3eWzksJkixCKmv_48B8u3n9tNeurjn6mFOh5CUnzc_a8PCsd3ix_G36NUn7mTuULlEisa-pFH12Inp7IZa2wP7Xs3is=&c=&ch=


What is a Community Foundation?
 
A community foundation is a non-profit, publicly supported,
nonsectarian philanthropic institution with a long-term goal of
building permanent funds established by many donors to carry out
their charitable interests, and for the broad-based charitable
interest of and for the residents of a defined geographic area. 


